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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB 3196 removes the maximum number of Oklahoma 

State University (OSU) veterinary students that can be accepted into the rural Oklahoma 

veterinary training program. Funding preference will be given to students currently enrolled in 

the OSU College of Veterinary Medicine focused on large animals. The measure also increases 

the maximum amount of funds each student can receive per year from $20,000 to $25,000.  

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure moves the administration of the student loan repayment program from the 

Veterinary School to the Oklahoma State University Veterinary Medical Authority (OSUVMA) 

and makes some minor changes to the program. OSUVMA does not believe the changes will 

change the cost of the program. Therefore, there is no fiscal impact to the state.  

 

The Committee Substitute does not affect the fiscal impact of this measure.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

